
This newsletter is a way of the school informing parents and carers about what the children are up to and also

what is coming up in the school diary.  It is also where we can celebrate the children's achievements and pass on

important information.  If any of our parents would like anything to be added in the newsletter, then please

don’t hesitate to send an email to the school office, it is such a help to find out what is going on in the local

community that might be of interest to the children.

A copy of each newsletter is on our website  https://www.norleyce.cheshire.sch.uk/

Please also keep an eye on our twitter/X page which gets updated by the class teachers.  We are registered as

https://twitter.com/NorleyCofE
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B I K E A B I L I T Y

Well done to Class 4 who have all had the opportunity to take part in the Bikeability cycle training this week.  

The Bikeability scheme is a practical cycle training programme that teaches the children to cycle confidently

and competently on today's roads, funded by the Department of Transport.  Thank you so much for all the

support in getting the bikes to school this week.  

N E W S L E T T E R



S U M M E R  F U N

Thank you to those parents/carers who have already paid outstanding balances on Parent Pay.  At the moment

we have have lots of outstanding payments which makes it difficult to budget for future trips and events.

If you haven’t already settled any outstanding balances, please could you log into your account to arrange

payment as soon as possible.  If you are having any difficulty paying off your balance, please speak to Mrs Kelly

or email the Office.  We are happy to help.

O U T S T A N D I N G  P A R E N T  P A Y  B A L A N C E S

The guinea pigs (Barry and Gary) are looking for a home over the summer holidays and for the weekends

leading up to it.  If your children would like to cuddle them for the weekend or Summer holidays, please

contact the School Office.
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U N I F O R M  R E M I N D E R S
This is just a quick reminder that children must come into school in plain grey or white socks and black school

shoes and not black trainers.  Please could you also ensure that any ear piercings are small studs that can be

removed for PE.  Our uniform policy is available on our website but please speak to Mrs Kelly or the office

staff if you are unsure.

H O M E W O R K
The children’s homework is uploaded onto the school website under their class pages.  It is due back into

school on 19th July for homework sharing with the rest of their class.  Our website can be found by following

this link   https://www.norleyce.cheshire.sch.uk/



As part of our Fathers’ Day celebration we are holding a reading and games afternoon in
school.  The children are welcome to invite their Fathers or someone who  fathers them
into school on Friday 14th June at 2pm to share some story-telling and games in our
beautiful school grounds.

S C H O O L  M E A L S
The week starting 17th June will be week 3 of school dinners and the menu can be found on our website.

We are delighted that so many children are having school lunches prepared by Mrs Richmond our school cook.  

Unfortunately there isn’t an option to change from packed school lunches to school lunches during the term.  If

your child would like to swap onto school dinners or vice versa, we ask that you wait until the half term holidays

and let the office staff know before the change.
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H E A L T H  &  S A F E T Y

Please do not cut across the car park, cars are moving between 3.00 and 3.30pm. The red path leads on to the

main school path that will lead you and your children out of the school grounds safely. 

R E A D I N G  &  G A M E S  A F T E R N O O N

Please try to avoid holidays in school time.  Your children miss out so much in their lessons
and end up with big gaps in their learning.  Holidays at the end of term mean they miss out on
assessments and at the beginning of term they miss out on the foundations for the term ahead.  
We follow current guidelines and parents will be fined for taking their children on holiday in
term time. 

H O L I D A Y S

W E L L  D O N E
Well done to Logan from Class 4 who read out his poetry at the Storyhouse in
Chester.  It is a daunting job speaking in front of so many people but Logan rose
to the challenge and was word perfect.  Thank you for representing the school
Logan!

A T T A C H E D  F L Y E R
Please see the flyer attached to the
Newsletter which is an opportunity for
children to attend workshops at the
Lion Saltwork Museum in Northwich.



D A T E S  F O R  Y O U R  D I A R Y

P R A Y E R S

This week our prayers will be for anyone that is

grieving the loss of a family member or friend.
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14th June - Reading  and Games afternoon - Bring someone to School who Fathers you at 2pm.

15th June - Northwich Centurian’s Swimming Gala for selected Class 4 pupils.

18th June - Year 6 and class photos.

18th June - District Sports Evening for selected Class 3 & 4.

19th June  - Reception 24 new starter parents talk at 1.30pm

20th June - Golf tournament for selected Class 4 pupils.

20th June - Science Masterclass for selected Class 4 pupils.

21st June - Class 3 Cake Sale.

24th June - Tennis tournament for selected Class 3 pupils.

28th June - PTFA Camping night on the school field.

3rd July - Transition day.  Children to visit their new classrooms & parents welcome at 3.15pm to meet

their teachers.

4th July - Multiskills Sports Event for Class 2.  Details to follow.

13th July - Ashton Sings concert.

19th July - Homework sharing day.

22nd July - Year 6 leavers service in Church at 2pm.  All welcome.

T h e  C h r i s t i a n  V a l u e
w e  a r e  f o c u s i n g  o n
t h i s  t e r m  i s  T r u s t .  


